
Message from Campus Safety  

 

On Campus Safety’s behalf, we would like to remind all students to make sure you 
have registered for your parking permits. You can purchase daily or full semester 
parking permits through your MyCanyons account. All information regarding park-
ing permits can be found on the website:  https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/
sbo/parkingpass/. When driving on campus, remember to adhere to the speed limits, follow one-way signs, yield to 
pedestrians and watch for construction vehicles. For questions, please check the campus website, or contact us at 661-
362-3977.  Thank you! 

Campus Services 

We’re Here to Help! 
 

Our student support services are 
available both in-person and 
through remote options. Please 
visit each department’s webpage 
for specific hours and the best way 
to reach them, whether in-person, 
by phone, email, Zoom, etc.  
 
Visit most of these departments in 
our new Student Services & Learn-
ing Resources Center, across from 
the Takeda Science Center! 
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CAMPUS INFORMATION  
17200 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country, CA 91351  

                        Phone: (661) 362-3800 Fax: (661) 362-3979   
Website: http://www.canyons.edu/ccc 

The Learning Center(TLC) 
 

The Learning Center (TLC) offers FREE tutor-
ing, workshops, GLAs, and testing services for 
all COC students. Whether you are looking for a 
tutor, need help with a paper, or are here to take 
or make-up an exam, TLC is the place to be!!  

For more information, please visit our  
TLC website at www.canyons.edu/tlc  

 

We look forward to helping you!  

 

Announcements from Counseling 

 
Congratulations Graduates! We are so proud of you and your accomplishments. For those that will be continuing 
at COC, our summer hours remain the same.  
 
In-Person Office Hours:   
Monday – Thursday:  9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Friday: Closed 
 
In-Person Express Drop-in Counseling Hours:  
Monday – Thursday 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. & 4-6 p.m. 
Express Drop-in sessions are generally short 10–15-minute consultations with a counselor 
designed to address immediate questions and concerns. We can assist with summer and fall 
registration during Express Drop-in hours. For more comprehensive educational planning, 
please schedule a counseling appointment. 
 

 
The Counseling Office hosts several different workshops to address your interests.  These workshops include:  

• Transfer Information 
• Pre-Nursing Advisement 
• Pathway to Law School 
• Career Exploration   

For more information, visit the Counseling Website at: 
https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/counseling/connect/workshops/ 
 

Learn more about the Adult Reentry Alliance (ARA)! 

The Adult Reentry Alliance program is designed to support the needs of our adult learners. We share relevant infor-

mation, conduct workshops, host social community building events and more.  A special Canvas shell has been creat-

ed to help build a community where you can connect with peers and the ARA counselors. For more information, 

please visit the ARA  website and complete a short interest survey to join: https://www.canyons.edu/

studentservices/counseling/adultreentry/index.php 

  
Don’t miss the deadline to petition for graduation:  

Summer 2023 petitions are due by July 7, 2023 

Fall 2023 petitions are due by September 22, 2023 

 

June Calendar 
06/02              Commencement Ceremony 
06/05                  Summer Semester begins 
06/19       Juneteenth Holiday (Campus Closed) 

July Calendar 
07/04               Independence Day Holiday (Campus Closed) 
 

*Please visit our website at www.canyons.edu/ccc for information on upcoming 
events, deadlines, support services and other important information. 

 

“Education is the most powerful 
weapon which you can use to 
change the world.”                                                                          
                                                                                      –   Nelson Mandela 

Veteran’s Resource Center (VRC) 
 

The College of the Canyons Veterans Resource Center is 
available to help veterans and veteran dependents apply 
to College of the Canyons, enroll in classes, and request 
VA Education or Vocational Benefits.  
 

Come visit us at our 
new location on the 
2nd floor of the Stu-
dent Services & 
Learning Resources 
Center.  The Canyon 
Country Campus 
VRC doors are open:  
• Monday - Thurs-

day: 9am-4pm  
 

For more infor-
mation, please con-
tact the VRC via 
email at veter-
ans@canyons.edu, 
via Zoom, or phone 
(661) 362-3469, or 
visit our website at:  www.canyons.edu/veterans  
 

We look forward to serving you! 

The Library 
 

Congratulations to all of our COC graduates, especially those 
who are part of our Canyon Country Campus family. We’ve 
loved seeing you in our new library space this semester. To the 
rest of our CCC students, we invite you to 
continue using the library this summer. We’ll 
be open Monday-Thursday from 9am-2pm.  

The library is here to help!  Come check 
out our fantastic new space.   

We still offer books (now with more volumes on the 
shelves), computer stations and printing, but we’ve also 
added some new spaces and features. There are now 
group study rooms and a quiet study room for use, as well 
as more computer stations and study carrels. 

We look forward to seeing you here and to helping you 
move towards your academic goals. 

Zoom is also available Monday-Thursday 10am-1pm & 
1:30pm-4pm at (https://canyonsonline.zoom.us/
j/95498642695) 

Updated information and links to all Library services can 
be found at www.canyons.edu/Library.   

Hope to see you soon! 

Admissions & Records 
Congratulations Graduates - from the Admissions Department!  

Spring grades will be available by June 9th.  

Fall Registration is happening now. Check your MyCanyons account for your 
Fall Registration date. If you do not have a registration date for Fall, please 
contact Admissions.   

Questions? We are here to help you!  Come by and visit us at our new space 
in the new Student Services & Learning Resources Center, 2nd floor.  If you 
have any questions,  please contact the Admissions Office at 661-362-3280, 
email Admissions@canyons.edu, or visit us in-person.  
 

To view the full list of the Summer 2023 courses available, visit 
www.canyons.edu/ClassSchedule, or check your MyCanyons account.  

Associated Student Government (ASG) 
 
 

Interested in making an impact here at COC? The Associated Student Govern-
ment application for officer positions reopens for interested students on Monday, 
June 5th at 9:00am. Apply here: www.canyons.edu/asg 

Congratulations to the class of 2023! You did it! We hope that you take all of the 
knowledge and skills you learned and the wonderful experiences you had during 
your time here at COC with you as you start this next chapter in your life! We 
wish you the best of luck as you either enter the job market, start a new business 
or transfer to a 4 year university. 

Our ASG Movie Night was a big success, as over 50 attendees enjoyed an outdoor showing on the big screen of “Puss 
in Boots, The Last Wish”. We hope to continue to offer these great opportunities to enjoy your college experience! 

Financial Aid  
The Financial Aid office is here to help!  Visit us on floor 

2 of the new Student Services building!  
 

Important Deadlines: 
* May 31 - Last disbursement for Spring 2023 
* June 1 - Deadline to submit a SAP Appeal (Satisfactory                        
         Academic Progress) for Winter/Spring 2023 term 
* June 28 - First disbursement for Summer 2023 
* June 30 - Deadline to submit the 2022-2023 FAFSA 
 

For more information, please visit our website: 
www.canyons.edu/financialaid  
 

Congratulations graduates on reaching this significant 
milestone in your academic journey! On behalf of the 
COC Financial Aid Department, we want to express our 
sincere admiration for your hard work and dedication. 
Your accomplishments deserve to be celebrated, and we 
are thrilled to be a part of your success story. As you pre-
pare to embark on new adventures and endeavors, we un-
derstand that managing your finances effectively is essen-
tial. Our department is here to provide you with the neces-
sary support and resources to help you navigate the finan-
cial aspects of your post-graduation life! 

To our continuing students, we want to ensure that you 
have all the information you need to maximize the bene-
fits of your financial aid package at COC. We want to re-
mind you to regularly check your student portal for any 
important announcements or changes to your financial aid 
status. Staying informed will enable you to make in-
formed decisions and take advantage of all available re-
sources. 

Congratulations once again, and we wish you continued 
success in all your future endeavors! 

The Employment Center &  
Internships 

 

 

Congratulations COC Graduates!! The Employment 
Center is so proud of you! 

Don’t forget us when you leave. We want to hear 
back from you on your career successes. We also 
want you to remember that our services are always 
going to be available to you as a graduate of Col-
lege of the Canyons. Let us help with your LinkedIn 
profile, your cover letters or with updating your re-
sume. You got this grads! To all continuing COC 
students, we also want to hear your employment 
successes and to help you with your job search and 
with updating your resume. Our office hours are 
Monday-Friday, 8am – 4:30 at the Valencia Cam-
pus and Thursdays, 9am – 4:30 at the Canyon 
Country Campus. Come see us soon.  

If you have any questions,  please contact us at 661-
362-3286, or visit us in-person. For more infor-
mation, please visit us at www.canyons.edu/
employmentcenter 

 

 

 

Star Party and Garden Walk Success!! 
 

Thank you to all who attended either the Star Party and/or the Garden Walk 
events this past semester. Those who attended the Star Party (400+!) were 

treated to a guest speaker from NASA who presented on the search for Earth-
like planets. There were also high-powered telescopes on hand for star-

gazing, and a number of clubs set up displays and interactive activities for all 
to enjoy. Garden Walk attendees enjoyed a hike around the campus, where 
we spotted and identified plants and trees, bird-watched, and collected sam-
ples that we took to the lab to explore under microscopes. If you are into sci-
ence, these two events are held every semester and we hope to see you in the 
Fall. If you are not into science, they are still a lot of fun and are open to the 
public, so bring a friend! Visit www.canyons.edu/ccc and click on “Events” 
for more details on these two 

great events. 

June/July 2023 

The Welcome Center 

The Welcome Center is here to help you! Our 
team supports future students, high school stu-
dents and new, first-time students! Come visit us 
in the new Student Services building. We are lo-
cated on the 3rd floor, room 337. For more infor-
mation, please visit us at www.canyons.edu/
welcomecenter. If you have any questions,  please 
contact our office at 661-362-3817. 

 

The BaNC 
 

The Basic Needs Center (BaNC) welcomes you to visit us in our 
new location in 502A! We are here to address the basic needs 
gaps that our students have and assist them with access to both on 
campus and community 
resources that will help 
them flourish in their jour-
ney towards academic suc-
cess and self-sufficiency.  

In collaboration with the 
CCC Chemistry Depart-
ment, please join us the 
week of finals (May 30th – 
June 1st) on the 4th floor of 
the Takeda Science Center 
and pick up a FREE good-
ie bag as you finish out the 
2023 Spring semester! 
Congratulations to all 
graduates! For those con-
tinuing with us, we look 
forward to your visit with 
the BaNC in 2023 Sum-
mer and Fall.  

 

Student Health & Wellness Center   

Congratulations to our graduates of 2023. 

It is the wish of the Student Health & Wellness Center that you experience success in life while experiencing positive physical and 
mental health.  If you are ever in need of support while continuing your journey at COC, visit our community resource page on our 
website: https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/health/index.php.  

Continuing students 

The Student Health & Wellness Center provides currently enrolled students with acute medical services, personal counseling, and 
can assist with obtaining health insurance and referrals to outside health and social agencies.   

It is our goal to help you stay physically and mentally healthy to succeed in both school and life. 

Please join us for the following Student Support Workshops: 

     - May 31 – 1pm – “Happiness is a Choice: Learning to Choose Freedom” 

     - May 31 – 3pm – “Emotional Mastery & Belief Deprogramming” 

       Workshops start on the dot !  How to attend?  Call: (805) 706-5345 at the time of the workshop and you will be let in! 

       This is a conference call, not a Zoom meeting. You will not be on camera. How to interact? TEXT: (215) 443-1046 your           

               questions, comments, and reflections. We recommend adding this number to your contacts so you can quickly raise your hand.  
 

If you have general inquiries, medical questions, or need to make a remote counseling appointment, you can email us at stu-
denthealthcenter@canyons.edu or call 661-362-3259, and we’ll get back to you within 24 - 48 hours, or earlier if possible.   
 

Please check our website for the most up to date Health Center information, workshop schedule, and for many additional resources 
available to you at:  https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/health/index.php 

Best Wishes - The Student Heath & Wellness Center  
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